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Update 28 April 2022 13:00 
 
 
Fire at Lower Compton landfill site  
 
The fire on the Lower Compton landfill has been extinguished and the Fire & Rescue 
Service left the site at 11.15 this morning.  
 
The Lower Compton Landfill site will open for normal business tomorrow 29 April. 
 
Mike Hill, chief executive of The Hills Group said: “I would like to thank both the Fire & 
Rescue services for their quick response and our employees who have worked alongside 
the Fire & Rescue Service during the incident to ensure the fire was brought under control 
as quickly as possible.”  
 
No personal injury or damage to property has resulted from the incident. 
 
The cause of the fire has not been established and investigations into this will continue.  
 
 

Notes to editors: 
Hills Waste Solutions offers a range of specialist waste management and recycling services to both the 
public and private sector. It is a dynamic regional business which, while centred on Wiltshire, has stretched its 
boundaries into neighbouring counties to become one of the region’s largest providers of waste solutions in 
the West Country.  Hills Waste Solutions is a wholly owned subsidiary of The Hills Group Limited, a privately 
owned family company established in 1900.  
www.hills-waste.co.uk 
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